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24th June 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Swimming – Year 3 

 

Your child’s class will be attending The Hydro swimming pool in the new academic year every Tuesday 

(10.45am to 10.15am) on the following dates:  

 

Tuesday 10th September 2024 to Tuesday 17th December 2024 (Full Autumn Term) 

 

Could you please make us aware of your child’s swimming ability by completing the form below by Friday 

12th July 2024: 

Year 3 - Autumn Term - Swim ability form 

 

We will be using a 36 seater coach with the children leaving Rossett Acre at 10.15am and returning by 

11.45am.  

 

The cost is £6.00 per lesson (including the coach cost). It is £85.00 for the full term but we will ask for this 

in two instalments: 

 

• The first instalment of £42.50 will need to be made via Arbor by Friday 19th July 2024. 

• The second instalment (for the second half of the Autumn Term) will be made payable when we 
return to school in the new academic year. 

 

Parents who are in receipt of benefits (Income Support, IncomeBased Jobseeker’s Allowance or Child Tax 

Credit with an income of less than £16,190 & not receiving Working Tax Credit) will not be expected to pay 

the full amount. If this applies to you and you can make a donation, no matter how small, please do.  

 

Girls need to wear a one piece costume (no bikinis or tankinis) and boys must wear swimming trunks or 

shorts (thigh length, not fashion shorts). Children with long hair must either wear a swimming hat or have 

their hair tied back. All jewellery must be removed prior to lessons. 

 

If you have any queries, please contact myself at school.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Wood  

Sports Co-ordinator/ Class Teacher   

http://www.rossettacre.n-yorks.sch.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/pSWFxE8c8c

